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MEDIA STATEMENT
04 NOVEMBER 2022
MAKANA LM APPOINTS NEW MUNICIPAL MANAGER
Makana Makana Local Municipality is excited to welcome newly-appointed Municipal Manager Mr Pumelelo Kate. Council welcomed Mr Kate during an ordinary council meeting at the Municipal Council Chambers, on Thursday, 03 November 2022. The appointment of the new municipal manager follows the end of the contract of former municipal manager Mr Moppo Mene at the end of October. 

Mr Kate was the municipal manager of Koukamma Municipality in the District and he is familiar with Makana Municipality. He is also a former Executive Mayor of Makana Municipality. 

The Municipal Manager arrives at a time when our municipality is faced with serious challenges. We are confident that he will be able to address the issues we face and drive the municipality towards an upward trajectory. We understand that he will need our full support to deal with the challenges facing our municipality. We are here to assist in any way we can because we all want to see Makana Municipality return to its former glory. 

To ensure that we are all pulling in one direction, we have set up a programme of action to introduce the MM to all the strategic stakeholders he will be working with to turn the corner. 

On Monday, 07 November the Municipal Manager will have a session with our Mayoral Committee. On Tuesday he will have another introductory session with Makana LM employees. A session with external stakeholders will be organised soon.   

We are looking forward to benefiting from Mr Kate’s vast experience in Local Government and we would like to call on all residents of Makana to give our new municipal manager the support he needs and allow him to do his work without any undue pressure. We will ensure that he conducts his work in a transparent and professional manner at all times.  

We look forward to a new chapter for our municipality under the administrative leadership of our new Municipal Manager. 

Issued by the Makana Local Municipality Communications Office

ON BEHALF OF THE:

MAKANA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY EXECUTIVE MAYOR

HONOURABLE COUNCILLOR YANDISWA VARA 

Enquiries: Mr Anele Mjekula 083 768 0515 or amjekula@makana.gov.za
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